
 Alabama-Louisiana - 
 Mississippi 

August 12, 2022 

Baldwin County Commission 
201 East Section Avenue 
Foley, AL 36535 

Dear Baldwin County Commission: 

On September 17-18, 2022, the Alabama-Mississippi Chapter of the 
National Multiple Sclerosis Society will hold its annual Bike MS: Tour de 
Beach fundraising event in Gulf Shores, Alabama originating from Lake 
Shelby across from The Lodge at Gulf State Park. There will be 
approximately 175 cyclists riding their bikes up to 75 miles ( to benefit 
people living with multiple sclerosis. We would also like to utilize Mullet 
Point Park on Saturday, 9/17/22 as a rest stop for our ride from 6:00am - 
1:00pm. This rest stop would utilize the already existing pavillion and we 
would have 2 portable toilets and hand washing station on the premises as 
well.

We are requesting approval of our cycling route and the use of Mullet 
Point Park by the Baldwin County Commission. Please see additional 
documents included in this correspondence. 

If you have additional questions or concerns about our route, please 
contact me directly at erin.hamilton@nmss.org or at (812)-593-6205 which is 
my cell.  

Thank you for your support of Bike MS: Tour de Beach and our 
organization’s vision of a world free of multiple sclerosis. 

Sincerely, 

Erin Hamilton 
Sr. Manager, Event Production  
Alabama-Louisiana-Mississippi 

The National Multiple Sclerosis Society is a nonprofit corporation. The Society is a public charity 
exempt from federal income tax under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code.   

Our Federal Tax ID number is  

mailto:erin.hamilton@nmss.org



